
BIU NEWS 2009 in May 
2009 WBC CHINA PING TANG 

  
We feel thanks to EBU for the great help of publicity (sending information to delegates 
and putting it in the web page) about 2009 WBC.  

Dear Delegates and BikeTrial Friends,  
  
We have received the information from Mr. Hiroshi Hirano about the 
World BikeTrial Championship in China. You can find all 
information at homepage on our website www.eurobiketrial.com . 
Please look at it and give this information to your riders. The B.I.U. 
and the organizers invite you and your riders to China in August. 
  
Sincerely yours, 
Anna Šmehlíková 
Assistant to the President of the E.B.U.

  
News No.33 dated 29/05/2009 

FIRST ENTRY LIST FROM SWEDEN 
  
On 27/May, we started accepting entry list for 2009 WBC China Ping Tang. And the first 
day, we received entry list and registration form from Sweden. Thank Roger!  
  
News No.32 dated 29/05/2009 

 


